AZƏRBAYCAN RESPUBLİKASI TƏHSİL NAZİRLİYİ

BAKI MÜHƏNDİSLİK UNİVERSİTETİ

PUBLİK HÜQUQİ ŞƏXS



THE REPUBLIC OF AZERBAIJAN MINISTRY OF EDUCATION

BAKU ENGINEERING UNIVERSITY

PUBLIC LEGAL ENTITY

Xırdaları şəh, Həsən Əliyev küç. 120, AZ0101, Azərbaycan E-mail: rektor@beu.edu.az http://beu.edu.az

Tel: +994 (12) 349 99 66/67 Fax: +994 (12) 349 99 90

Khirdalan city, Hasan Aliyev str. 120, AZ0101, Azerbaijan

E-mail: rektor@beu.edu.az. http://beu.edu.az

"<u>23</u>" <u>01</u> 20<u>20</u> il

Prof. Dr. Marianna Jacyna, Dean of Faculty of Transport Warsaw University of Technology 00-662 Warsaw, ul. Koszykowa 75

Dear Professor Marianna Jacyna!

On behalf of Baku Engineering University (BEU), I want express my sincere gratitude to you and the team of Transport Faculty of Warsaw University of Technology for the highest level of training organization in the framework of the "Crisis and Risks Engineering for Transport Services (CRENG)" Erasmus+ KA2 CBHE project on the 25th of November – 3rd of December, 2019 in Warsaw / Poland.

Your hospitality and professionalism impressed participants of the training very much. The experience shared by the team of Transport Faculty in organizing the educational process, implementing of the university internationalization strategy, operating modern laboratories in educational process and research, using modern teaching methods is invaluable for the team of "CRENG" project and the university as whole.

We are very pleased that in "CRENG" project we found such a professional and reliable partner and coordinator. BEU team is looking forward a long, fruitful cooperation with Warsaw University of Technology and the Transport Faculty in frame of other initiatives.

We also are looking forward very much to your visit to Baku / Azerbaijan.

Sincerely,

Rector of BEU / Mauril Prof. Dr. Havar Mammadov